
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you in September. You will be in year 3. 

Lots of things will be the same as your infant school and some things will be 

different.  This information fact sheet will help to show you some of the things 

that are the same and some of the things that are different. 

This is what your new classroom looks 

like. 

 
 

You will use your classroom door to 

come into school in the morning and 

you will use this door to find your 

adult to go home.  You will also use 

this door for P.E. and break times. 

 
Lower school will still look the same 

(year 3 and 4) 

 

Upper school will still look the same 

 (year 5 and 6) 

 
You will have your own peg for your 

coat in the corridor outside your 

classroom.  You will be shown what peg 

is yours on the first day in September. 

 

 

You will also have a cubby hole where 

you will store your bag and P.E. kit.  

You will be shown which one is yours on 

your first day in September. 

 



My name is Mrs Podevin 

 
I love to paint and I enjoy gardening and baking cakes for my family.  I also like 

to go walking and cycling in the countryside. 

My favourite children’s book and film is the Narnia Series by C.S. Lewis. 

My favourite animals are guinea pigs; you will find lots of pictures of them in my 

classroom. 

I am looking forward to you joining my class in September ☺ 

 
Hello year 3, my name is Mrs Jesshope. 

 
I have been working at the Junior School for 8 years and have been in all of the 

year groups.  

 

I have two children and two fish called Tom and Jerry. 

 

My favourite colour is blue. I enjoy going to visit the sea, as I find it calm and 

relaxing, I am a big fan of rollercoasters and fast rides. I also enjoy crochet, 

drawing and cooking (especially cakes). Although I like all animals, I am not too 

keen on moths or other flying insects. 

I am looking forward to seeing you in year 3 in September and hope you have a 

fantastic summer. You can tell me all about it.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mrs Saint  

 
I have two boys, one named Devon and the other named Morgan. 

In my spare time, I enjoy card making, crafting and cooking.  I really enjoy 

making biscuits.  

I also have great fun visiting theme parks.  Rollercoasters are my favourite.  I 

enjoy going to Paultons Park with my children and husband. 

I enjoy reading and have great pleasure in hearing children read and seeing 

them progress. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in September. 



Here are some other areas around school: 

Rainbow room 
 

 
 

The Hive 
 

 

The Snug  
 

 

Sunshine room 
 

 

The music room 
 

 
 

The hall  
 

 

The library  
 

     
 



Other people in school: 

 

Mrs Hill is the Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

Mrs Shrewsbury  

 

 
Deputy Headteacher and 

SENDCo 

Mrs Podevin  

 

 
Lower school leader  

My name is Mrs Hill and I will be 

your headteacher. I’m really 

excited about meeting you and 

getting to know you when you 

start.  There are so many 

exciting things to learn at the 

Junior School.  Have a lovely 

summer and I will see you in 

September.  



Mrs Wood, Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Bettesworth work in 

the school office. 

     
 

 
 


